
      Term 3 Learning Information for Primary 3/4   

 

TOPIC 

 

This term our topic will be Scotland. We will research facts 

about Scotland and explore some of the places around Scotland. 

As part of our topic, we will be learning more about Scottish 

Wildlife and Scottish Myths/Mythical Creatures as this was a 

keen collective interest suggested by the children. As a class we 

will be reciting Scottish poems, learning Scottish dances and 

listening to traditional Scottish music.  
 

LITERACY 

 

In Literacy, we continue to focus on more reciprocal reading 

strategies and comprehension skills in group and whole class 

situations. We will continue to learn new spelling patterns and 

grammar skills using the Jolly Phonics programme. Spelling words 

can be found in your child’s homework jotter. In writing we will 

begin to focus on narrative writing for the remainder of the 

term.  
 

NUMERACY 

 

In Numeracy we will extend our knowledge of number facts 

through addition and continue to focus on our mental maths skills 

through the use of SAMSON Maths. As the term progresses we 

will begin to focus on multiplication, and repeated addition. 

Children are encouraged to practise their times tables at home to 

help with this. For maths this term, Miss Teasdale will begin to 

focus on Time. 

OTHER 

INFORMATION 

 

PE will continue to be on a Wednesday afternoon. Children can 

arrive at school wearing their PE kit but remember to have a 

school jumper to wear during the day until PE begins. 

A new homework grid for Term 3 will be handed out to children in 

due course.  

Miss Teasdale will continue to be in Primary 3/4 to cover RICCT 

on a Wednesday. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

11th February – Scottish/Burns poem competition 

7th March World Book Day event (further info tbc) 

14th March Red Nose Day/Comic Relief (further info tbc) 

28th March 9:20 leaving school  for Church Easter Service 

28th March last day of school  

14th April return to school. 

 

 


